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STATE OF CALIFORNIA - HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, California 95814 

October 17, 2007 

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO.  I-57-07 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS
  ALL CalWORKs PROGRAM SPECIALISTS 
TRIBAL TANF ADMINISTRATORS 

SUBJECT:  OPENING OF THE NEW TRIBAL TANF WEBSITE 
  

The purpose of this ACIN is to announce the opening of the new Tribal TANF website.  We 
hope you find the website a useful tool that provides information about the many benefits 
available to eligible American Indian families in California and in particular about the programs 
designed and operated by Tribes for their communities. 

If you have any questions or comments or need further information regarding the operation of 
the website, you may contact the Tribal TANF unit at tribaltanf@dss.ca.gov. You may also 
click on the “Contact Us” button on the website. 

The website is accessible from the Internet at http://tribaltanf.cdss.ca.gov 

Sincerely, 

Original Document Signed By: 

KÄREN DICKERSON, Chief 
Employment and Eligibility Branch 

c: CWDA 
CSAC 
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